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Good afternoon Julie, 

As discussed over the phone, I've attached letter contesting the penalty and suspension. 

Thank you so much. Best wishes, 

Jorge A Samper Zelaya 
Sunray BP 
344 Ruth St North 
St Paul, MN 55119 
651-735-0500 
sunraybp@yahoo.com 
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SUNRAY BP, AUTO & TIRE 

St Paul, MN September 6th, 2018 
092018-017-JASZ 

Therese Skarda 
Assistant City Attorney 
License No. 0240989 

Dear madam, 

My name is Jorge Samper Zelaya, owner of the BP gas station located on 344 
Ruth St North, St Paul, MN 55119. Per letter dated August 27th, 2018, notice of 
violation, I hereby request a hearing with City Council to contest the $800 matrix 
penalty and seven (7) day suspension of our cigarette / tobacco license imposed 
on our business. Please advise on next steps at your convenience. 

Thank you in advance. Sincerely, 

Jorge A. Samper Zelaya 
Owner 
Sunray BP, Auto & Tire 
651-735-0500 
sunraybp@yahoo.com 
344 Ruth St North 
St Paul, MN 55119 

0 344 RUTH ST NORTH 
ST PAUL, MN 
55119 
USA 

PHONE 651-735-0500 
FAX 651-578-6545 
EMAIL SUNRAYBP@YAHOO.COM 
WEB SITE SUNRAYAUTOSERVICE.COM 


